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A meeting of the Publications & Heritage Committee was held in the Parish Office on Tuesday 24th June 2014.
Present: 
Cllrs Mrs M Chapman (Chairman), Mrs P van Gelderen, Mrs K England and                  A Greenway 
Clerk:         Mrs J Murray

 14/06/48      Chairman’s remarks
            The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.
 14/06/49      Apologies
On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs Chapman, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote to accept apologies from Cllrs Pikett and Mrs Watson, having considered and accepted their reasons for absence.
14/06/50     
Declarations of Interest

None
14/06/51     
Minutes 
On a proposal from Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, seconded by Cllr Mrs England, it was unanimously RESOLVED that the notes of the meeting held on 2nd June 2014 were approved and signed as the minutes.

14/06/52     
Clerk's Report
                    War memorials conservation event 30.7.14

14/06/53     Correspondence


Quotes from Cupit Print, Pelican Trust, Lincoln Print Centre and Harrison Printing for     War Memorial booklet
  14/06/54    
Financial 
Councillors were provided with a financial report to date.
14/06/55     War Memorial
· Booklet – a number of amendments and corrections were made to the third draft.  The Clerk will re-draft and send to the printers for sample copies to proof read. It was agreed that it would be a nice gesture for the Parish Council to gift a copy to each household in the village. On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs van Gelderen, it was unanimously RESOLVED following a vote to obtain quotes to deliver to every household in the village. On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs England, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote to accept the quote from The Pelican Trust to print 2000 copies. A meeting will be arranged to proof read a sample copy from the printer when available. 
· WW1 Commemoration – The Church has requested a Black Mulberry tree – ask Church to put a marker in where to plant it. On a proposal from Cllr Greenway, seconded by Cllr Mrs England, it was RESOLVED following a unanimous vote to set a date of 17th September for planting and launching the booklet. Request the Vicar to say a few words. Refreshments – tea/coffee, squash, cake/biscuits to be served in the Church. Invitations to attend will be sent to the Schools, Churches, British Legion, RAF Scampton, District Councillors, County Councillor, Edward Leigh, High Sheriff, Lord Lieutenant, Jesse Green and the Everton family.
14/06/56     Councillors’ Reports

None

